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September 11, 1991 

The Honorable William Reilly 
Administrator of EPA 
Washington, D.C. 20460 

Dear Administrator Reilly: 

I am pleased to submit for your review and approval the Buzzards 
Bay Comprehensive Conservation and Management Plan. 

I have examined this Management Plan, and as Governor, approve it. 
The public and officials from all levels of government have had an 
opportunity to review and comment on the document. The Plan has 
also been reviewed and approved by the Massachusetts Coastal Zone 
Management Office and has been determined to be consistent with 
Massachusetts Coastal Zone Management Policy. 

Upon your approval, I look forward to formally incorp~rating this 
document into our Coastal Zone Management Program to establish its 
goals and objectives as official state policy and help ensure that 
the Buzzards Bay area is protected as a special resource for both 
the Commonwealth and the Nation. 

Sincerely, 

- William Weld 
Governor 
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